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HOME OF THE SAINTS 

WAFC Decision to postpone the 
season start 

 
The WAFC released an announcement on 
March 17th that all Junior competitions 
and Auskick are postponed until May 31st. 
“The WAFC is fully aware that COVID-19 
and the postponing of competition has a 
huge impact on our families, friends, 
communities and clubs. Playing our role in 
protecting the safety of the WA 
community is our priority”.  
 
The AFL has created a FAQ page to help, 
this is available at https://play.afl/covid-
19/faqs 

Moving forward at SCJFC 

South Coogee JFC aims to keep all 
members up to date with the changing 
situation due to COVID-19. This is 
disappointing for all young footballers 
and the club as a whole and we will be 
there to help and to answer your 
questions.  Our Committee will be 
working to navigate our Club through 
these tough times and manage the 
financial and operational implications. 

 

Our club president, Brad Mazzuchelli was 
interviewed on 6PR by Karl Langdon & 
Paul Haselby on March 18th to discuss the 
impact of the delay on junior footy clubs 
(the audio link to this interview is on the 
SCJFC Facebook Page) 

Stay engaged and connected 

We will be posting updates as we receive 
them via email and also on our Facebook 
page.  

The Executive Committee is working 
towards establishing an engagement 
program where we can keep our players 
connected in this very socially isolating 
and challenging time.  Look out for 
details on this shortly! 

Re-Decoration of the Santich 
Park Club Rooms 

SCJFC is preparing to add to our 
memorabilia in the club rooms in 2020 
and this will continue while there are no 
football games. We will be displaying our  

premiership flags from our past, 
expanding our trophy cabinet and 
updating our honour boards.  

 

 

 

 

SCJFC AFL Footy Tipping Comp 

We had a great response to our inaugural 
tipping comp.  Thanks to our sponsors 
Discovery Holiday Parks and Armando 
Intersport. With the postponement of 
the AFL season this will resume when 
Round 2 commences.  

Club Open Day – March 8th 

South Coogee JFC held our 2020 Open 
Day at Santich Park on Sunday March 8. 
This was a successful day which included 
a “Come & Try” session for girls. Thank 
you to the South Fremantle Seniors 
Women's players, Hannah & Tahlia who 
came along to help. Thank you. 

Thank you to our 2020 Sponsors 

The South Coogee Junior Football Club 
would like to thank all our sponsors for 
their support in joining for the 2020 
season. SCJFC will work closely with our 
sponsors to provide value to them and a 
return on their investment. 
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